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Robert Reid, Chief, Operating Reactors Branch 4, OR

RESPONSE.FROM PACIFIC CAS 6 ELICTRIC COMPANY NITil RESPECT TO APPENDIX I
TO 10 CFR PART 50 FOR !!!Em0LUf BAY

We have reviewed the letter of response from Pacific Gas 4 Elcetric~

Company for !!umboldt Bay,~ dated 5farch 23, 1976 with respect to Appendix I
to 10 CFR Part 50 and we have the following comments.

We find PG4E's response to be unacceptable. Section V.B.1 of Appendix I
requires, in part, that all licensees shall, within a period of 12 months
from June 4, 1973, file with the Commission "such information as is
necessary to evaluate- the means employed for keeping levels of radio-
activity in effluents to unrestricted areas as low as practicable incituting
all such information as is required by 50.34a(b) and (c) not already
contained in his applicar. ion".

The licensee should indicate what information he can provide by June 4,1976.
If all of the information requested in our February letter cannot be
furnished by this date, then the licensee should provide us a schedule
indicating when the rest of the information will be availabic.
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John T. Collins, Chief
Effluent Treatment Systems Branch
nivision of Sito Safety and

,

Environmental Analysis '
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!!. Vo11ner
K. Goller j
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